
Bergen County Academies School Tour 2023 
Frequently Asked Questions 

 

1. Who is the tour designed for?  The tours are specially designed for 8th grade students 
who are planning to apply to Bergen Academies this year. As there are limited number of 
tickets, we respectfully ask that one 8th grade student and one parent / guardian register 
for ONE ticket.  This is not an OPEN HOUSE.  

Families of students in lower grades who are interested in Bergen Academies should 
view the online links to learn about us.  All information regarding our schools and the 
Admissions process is available on the Admissions website.  Please look at our 
Admissions website at www.bergen.org. Respectfully, please save the tickets for 8th 
grader students since there are a limited number of spaces.  

Students who are accepted to our school will receive a tour at Orientation in August 
2024.  

2. How do we know which school will be the best fit for our child? 
Please view the video “District Application Information Event” on the Admissions 
website. Read through the information on the Admissions website to get an understanding 
of our schools’ curricula. Your child’s school guidance counselor/administrator will be 
able to give you the best advice since they know your child’s aptitude and abilities in 
school. If you have any questions, please email Admissions@bergen.org 

3. When can I sign up for a tour? How may I learn about the Admissions process? 
Tour registration will open at 8 am on October 6 at bctsopenhouse.bergen.org. Sessions 
will be at 3:00 pm and 4:30 pm. A video of the Admissions procedure is detailed at 
studentadmissions.bergen.org 

 

 

http://www.bergen.org/

